
04/23/24 
April 23 we went dark and had an offsite meeting at Woodbridge Crossing. The celebration 
started with Bill McDonald hosting the bar, it’s his birthday month! What a great back bar, and 
the bartender made excellent drinks. We all sat in a circle and chanted Rotary hymns, or no, that 
was a different night. We talked about everything except business! 

We fellowshipped , met two new prospective members and eventually went into the restaurant 
for Dinner. I had the veal marsala, Bill had the veal parm and both were delicious. 

It was great to see and talk to everyone, if you missed it, you missed a wonderful evening. 

2023-2024 

President: Andy  Chesley Scholarship: Wayne Hose 

President Elect :      International: Ray Call 

Immediate Past President: Evan  Stone Youth Programs & Services: Ray  Call  

Secretary:  Shannon  Hurles Lincoln Interact: Ray Call 

Treasurer: Jeff Groom Stagg Interact: Justin Redman 

C.O.G.s: Evan  Stone Speakers / Programs:  Evan  Stone 

RI Foundation: Judy Lovett Membership: Wayne Hose 

Community Service: Lauren  Dinublio Speech Contest: Ray Call 

Fundraising: Lorie Liddicoat UOP Rotaract: Jim Dugoni 

Fellowship/Socials: Diane Correia Camp Ryla: Ray  Call 

Fellowship/Socials: Shannon McGovern Dir. At Large: Richard  Carr   

NSR Facebook: Lorie Liddicoat Dir. At Large: Pennie  Faso 

NSR Website: Lorie Liddicoat Dir. At Large: Michelle  Haner  

Public R elations: Lorie Liddicoat Wheelbarrow: Chris Hunefeld 

NSR Endowment: Bill McDonald NSR Facebook: Chris Hunefeld 

Seeds of Hope: Paul Hansen        

2023-2024     

Meeting Tuesday at noon at the Marina West Yacht Club 

Bill McDonald 
2024’s April NSR President 


